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       Welcome to the Parish of

St. John the Evangelist
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The Bulletin is given to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of Departed Loved Ones 

&

 In Thanksgiving for the Blessing of Family & Friends 

by 

Philip & Stephanie Gavell 
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Welcome to the parish of St. John the Evangelist, Topsail. We are glad you have joined us for worship today. We pray this service will truly be a blessing to you and all visitors. If you are a visitor, a special welcome to you, we hope you have an enjoyable visit to the Topsail area. 

To all parishioners and visitors I hope you enjoy the bounty that this season offers, may you travel safely and with care. Please note we have produced this summer bulletin to be used during July and August and will return to regular weekly bulletins in September. If needed we will include an insert with any special announcements throughout the summer months. 

A warm welcome to any who are visiting with us this summer! Please take a moment while you are with us to sign our guest book at the front door, and please introduce yourself to the clergy and people of our Parish. There are hearing assist apparatus’ available for those with hearing difficulties at the back of the church.
Bless God wherever you go, may you see the face of Christ in all whom you meet and may all whom you meet see the face of Christ in you.
With My Every Blessing, 
Reverend Jolene 


Services during the Summer months will remain at 8:30 and 10:30 AM.

A service of Evening Prayer is held at 7:00 PM in the ‘Old Church’ every Sunday starting July 2nd and ending on August 27th.

During the months of July  & August the Parish Office hours will be Monday to Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon.

Regular office hours (Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon) will resume after Labour Day Weekend, Tuesday, Sept. 5th.

****

Emergency Contact 

If you have an emergency outside of office hours during July and August please contact Rev. Jolene Peters @ 834-5226.

Cemetery Flower Service

This service will take place in the Cemetery on Wednesday, July 19th at 7:00 PM.  If the weather is inclement, the service will be held in the new church.
Mail Drop Slot

We have a secure mail drop slot in the outside door leading to the parish office.  You may leave any correspondence or envelopes after office hours.
Parish Office Closures

In keeping with the holidays set by the Diocese of Eastern Newfoundland and Labrador the Parish Office will be CLOSED on, Monday, July 3rd, Monday, July 10th & Wednesday, August 2nd (subject to weather) and Monday, September 4th.  
Recycling

In an effort to promote environmental stewardship and at the same time add a little extra revenue to our books, we have an account for recyclables at the Green Depot in Manuels. The account name is 8342336. Labels to put on your bags, can be picked up at the back of the church. 

The CBS/Paradise Food Bank is in need of the following items:

Cake mix, Powered Juice, Chef Boyardee, Tin Corn, Side Kicks (noodles & rice), Tin Pastas (spaghetti, zoodles, etc.), crackers, Sweet Cookies, Cereal, Jam, Sandwich Meats, Mr. Noodles, Tin Soups. The Food Bank gratefully accepts financial contributions.
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Financial Update


While we all enjoy summer holidays, the work of God’s Church must continue even at a time of reduced attendance and smaller collections. As members of God’s Church, you should be aware of the current position of this portion of it:





There has been a shortfall of income over expenses this year. In fact, this shortfall could be eliminated if we all evaluate our givings and wherever possible provide an increase.





How can you help? 


By directly increasing your regular offerings.


If you know you are going to be absent put your offering for those Sundays in the envelopes (post-dated cheques are appropriate) and bring to Church on a previous Sunday.


Use our automatic Bank Debit program to transfer funds from your account to that of the parish.





In our Baptism we were enrolled to share in God’s mission by proclaiming the Gospel of Christ in our lives. Our financial stewardship is an essential part of our sharing.





God’s blessing for a safe, happy and relaxing summer!





Administrator and Vestry
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